
Vice President’s Report – Grossmont College 

May 2014 

I attended the Governing Board meeting the evening of May 20th.  On the occasion of Classified School 

Employee Week, Board President Bill Garrett requested that I personally convey to classified staff the 

board’s appreciation for the extraordinary work done by classified staff. 

 

GC Planning & Resource Council 5/22 – No report. Next meeting is 6/26. 

 

GC Leadership Council 5/8 – Did not attend meeting. Next meeting is 6/12. 

 

Linda Daley 

  

 

 


